## Update on Payment Methods 付款方法更新通知

Dear Users,

致服務使用者:

As per the instruction from the Finance and Enterprises Office (FEO), salary deduction would no longer be accepted as payment method with effect from 1 September 2024. Service users are advised to pay by cash, Visa, MasterCard, JCB, UnionPay, Alipay or WeChat Pay.

根據財務及企業管理處指示,由二零二四年九月一日起,服務使用者將不能以扣除薪酬作為付款方法。服務使用者可以現金、Visa信用咭、萬事達咭、JCB信用咭、銀聯信用咭、支付寶或微信支付付款。













For enquiries or feedback, please approach the Finance and Enterprises Office: 如有查詢或意見,請與財務及企業管理處聯絡:

Email 電郵 : feo aupst@hku.hk

Address 地址 : 1/F, Knowles Building 鈕魯詩樓一樓

Thank you for your understanding. 謝謝您的諒解。

University Health Service 香港大學醫療保健處 August 2024 二零二四年八月